
Dear Parents and Friends,

Welcome back to the Wemrock Brook School Media Center! I am

honored to share my love of books with the families at Wemrock

Brook School and am looking forward to another great year of

reading adventures. Hopefully, you had a wonderful summer and

spent some time enjoying a good book!

Students will begin borrowing books from the library within the

next few weeks! Books are due back to the library on your child’s

next designated library day.

It is your child’s responsibility to take good care of their library books. Books that

are lost or damaged will need to be replaced or a fine will be charged. You can help

your child by adhering to the following guidelines:

● Designate a special place in your home for library books so they

don’t get lost.

● Protect books from pets, younger children, and anything else with

teeth.

● Books like to stay dry so please refrain from reading in the rain

or shower.

● Please make sure hands are clean when reading – food isn’t as

yummy on the pages.

● Bring your book back each time your class comes to library so you

can select a new one! Try to remember to put it in your backpack

the night before.

To learn more about the library, please visit my website. It is filled with helpful

information including the links to the library catalog and our district databases, as

well as book lists to help you decide which books are best for your child.

http://wemrockbrookmediacenter.weebly.com/

If you have any questions about the library, please feel free to send me an email.

Thank you so much for all your help in making our library a wonderful place to read

and learn!

Sincerely,

Lisa Garnett

Lgarnett@mersnj.us

http://wemrockbrookmediacenter.weebly.com/

